
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 11, 2003

TO: Honorable Kenny Marchant, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB89 by McClendon (Relating to a leave of absence for certain sate employees who are 
donating an organ or bone marrow.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow a state employee to a leave of absence without a deduction in salary for the time 
necessary to permit the employee to serve as a bone marrow or organ donor.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller Of Public Accounts, 327 Employees Retirement System

LBB Staff: JK, RR, MS, ZS
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